
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 
Friday 21st October, 2022 

Thank You Everyone  
 
Many thanks for all your support through the first half of this term. Although it has been     
challenging at times as we have been settling into new classes with new adults we have             
successfully made it to half term and have so much to celebrate. Many of you will have met with 
your child's class teacher this week and hopefully your discussions will have shown what a great 
start has been made already. In assemblies today we have celebrated success in reading, with 
Times Table Rockstars, and many many of the virtues; commitment, concentration, joyfulness, 
diligence, are just some that were mentioned today. Well done everyone for the hard work over 
these first weeks of the term. 
 

Always Happy to Help 
 
Life can be such a challenge at the best of times but even more so of late, it does like to throw 
us a curve ball or two! At Parc Eglos we have always been willing and able to help where we can 
with all things related to your child's learning in  school but we are now becoming better placed 
to offer support and advice in lots of other ways too. This week some of us have attended a    
number of different events and meetings to find out what further help and advice is on offer and 
how we can better supoprt you and your family now and in the future. We are working with       
several different organisations to widen support in these challenging of times. Whether you need 
advice on your child in school, out of school or for their siblings.  
 
There is more available through the Navy Children's Charity who can support children whose   
parents serve, or have served, in the Royal Navy. Along with several other charities who can help 
our forces children. We have info from The Family Hub who can advise on parenting, and I know 
from experience how challenging that is with children of all ages. There never seems to be an 
'easy' age does there, every stage just gets 'different' I reckon. 
 
Whatever your challenge, if it's academic, social, emotional, financial, a challenge with your child 
or yourself please, please let us know, come and chat with me to see what can be done to make 
family life a little less challenging and a lot more enjoyable. 
 
Hope you and your family have an enjoyable half term break, we will see you all back at school on 
Monday 31st October. 
Stay safe and happy,  
Mrs Banner  

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

Absent Children 

If your child is going to be absent 
from school due to illness or any 
other reason, it is really important 
that Parents/Carers please notify 
the school office by 9am at the  
latest on the day of absence.  
Thank you. 

Year 1 Enterprise Week 

We had a lovely letter for our Year 1’s this 
week from Helston and The Lizard Foodbank, 
they send thanks for their donation of £74.71 
which the children raised during enterprise 

week.  This will enable 
support for vulnerable 
people in our local     
community.  Thank you! 



Weekly Attendance 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After half term our school menu will be on WEEK 2 

The            
expected      
percentage 
attendance 
for a child is 
96%.  Let’s 
see if each 
class can aim 
for this or 
above! 

Date Event 

Friday 4th November SCHOOL DISCO Years 3 /4 - 6.7pm # Years 5/6 - 7.15-8.15pm 

Thursday 1st December Christmas Jumper Day and Decorate the Tree Assembly 

Tuesday 6th December  Year 6 Barton  Hall Meeting - 5.30PM 

Tuesday 6th December Nursery Christmas Craft and Carols 10.30am - 12pm 

Wednesday 7th December Year 1 and Foundation Xmas Performance - 2PM 

Wednesday 7th December Year 1 Xmas Performance—5.30PM 

Thursday 8th December National Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 8th December  Bag To School Drop - 9am 

Wednesday 13th December  CHRISTMAS LUNCH  

Friday 16th December Last day of Autumn Term 

Tuesday 3rd January  First day of Spring Term 

Friday 27th January 2023 Return Date Health and Wellbeing Books 

  

 

Considerate and Safe Parking 

Please can we remind parents and carers 
about the importance of safe parking.  This 
week we have seen cars parked directly   
opposite the bottom gates, on the zig zag 
lines and across local residents driveways. 
Some of our children walk to school without 
an adult so it is essential they have a clear 
view to cross without having to pass in     
between parked cars.  Please do not park in 
these places for the safety of our children.  
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Flora Day 2023 

Helston Flora Day will take place on 
Friday May 5th 2023 next year to 
avoid clashing with the King’s     
Coronation Day.  School will be 
closed on this day. 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

Sunbeams 91.3 0 

Stars 90 0 

1KB 96.5 1 
1HH/BM 94.2 3 

2KJ 94.7 0 

2NE 96.0 2 

3KD 94.7 1 

3SG/PL 95 0 

4SC 87.5 0 
4SR 98.8 5 

5RG/HH 91.3 0 

5CW 92.4 2 

6KH 93.8 3 

6DF 98.5 1 

Whole 

School 

Total 

94.1% 

Royal Navy Marines Charity Visit 
We had a visit from Kate Hughes from The   
Royal Navy Royal Marines Charity this week,  
pictured here collecting a cheque for monies 
raised from our Camo Day donations.   
Thank you to everyone! 
 

 
 


